From: Haidi Bin Hussensa [mailto: i@ gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:52 AM

To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com

Subject: Pinnacle Travel’'s Manager

Dear Pinnacle Travel,
A new post-trip feedback is received.

Salutation Mr
Your Name * Haidi Bin Hussensa

Your Booking or
Invoice no.

Your Email * eeddyl117@gmail.com

Your Contact -

Number

| have a very pleasant journey to Medan and the welcome was very
We are ready to pleasant too. The Golf Course that i have played are nice and
listen, please good..the hospitality that being given also are very good.Keep up
input your the good work that Pinnacle Travel have done..l really appriciate
feedback the co-ordination work being done by Pinnacle and the Medan
site..Thank You

From: Eddy Eddy [mailto: |l lllll@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 9:13 AM

To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com

Subject:

Hi Ms Cass,

Attach are my feedback form,
I;ve a very pleasant trip to Medan and a very great experience on the golf .
The Golf Course are very nice and challenging.

Keep up the good work.

Regards,

Haidi Bin Hussensa


mailto:eeddy1117@gmail.com

